
 

 

June 7, 2022 Revised 
 

  
 

Price Increase Announcement 

SOPREMA 
  
Effective: July 1, 2022 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 

Soprema will implement a price increase, effective July 1, 2022, on the following products: 

PRODUCT % INCREASE 

Heat-welded and mechanically fastened membranes 5% - 7% 

Self-adhesive membranes and cut rolls 5% 

Laminated panels 5%-7% 

Sopraboard 17% 

LIQUIDS - Polyurethane, PMMA, Duotack, Epoxy 6% - 8% 

Mastics and sealants 8% 

Sopra-Iso 5% 

Chem Link 5% - 25% 

Soundproofing 2% - 10% 

Resale products *(see notes below) 5% - 25% 

*Soprema itself is subject to price fluctuations without notice for resale products, so it is not possible to protect 
the prices of these products. 

 
All orders with the above products shipped on or after July 1, 2022, will be invoiced at the new pricing 
level. Price pages reflecting these changes will be available from your account manager shortly.  
 
Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact your 
account manager. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and business.  
 
Yours truly, 
Convoy Supply Ltd. 
 


